
Pulpit Announcements 
Epiphany of the Lord 

January 2, 2022 
 

 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Saint Clare’s 

Home, which is a maternity home in our diocese for unwed mothers. We’re 

happy to support this important outreach! 

 

• Thank you to everyone who donated toward our Christmas flowers. The 

flowers around the altar are for your intentions. 

 

• For today’s feast day, sheets that contain the annual Epiphany blessing of 

homes are located in the narthex. All households are encouraged to do this 

important blessing in their homes. 

 

• This weekend, we have sign-ups for our Nocturnal Adoration this coming 

Friday-Saturday, January 7-8. Please be generous with your time and sign up 

for an hour of prayer! 

 

• With Father Kirby being away, we will not have Confessions or public Masses 

this Monday and Tuesday, January 3-4. All our devotions, the Rosary, and our 

Adoration time will still take place.  

 

• Our monthly Healing Mass was rescheduled to this coming Saturday, January 

8, at 11:00 AM. Anyone in need of the Anointing of the Sick is encouraged to 

come. 

 

 

 

https://stclareshomesc.org/
https://stclareshomesc.org/

